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Energy and Technology Policy 

September 12, 2022  
  
Via Electronic Mail  
  
Hammad Chaudhry   
Senior Manager, Conservation and Load Management   

 
Brian Sullivan 
Manager, C&LM Finance, Reporting and Regulatory 
 
UIL Holdings Corporation  
180 Marsh Hill Road 
Orange, CT 06477 
  
Re: 2022-2024 Conservation and Load Management Plan – Condition of Approval #7  
  
Dear Mr. Chaudry and Mr. Sullivan:  
  
On June 1, 2022, the Connecticut Department of Energy and Environmental Protection (DEEP) approved 
the 2022-2024 Conservation and Load Management Plan (C&LM Plan), subject to conditions.1 The 
C&LM Plan was submitted by Eversource Energy (Eversource), The United Illuminating Company (UI), 
Connecticut Natural Gas Corporation, and The Southern Connecticut Gas Company (collectively, the 
Utilities), on November 1, 2021, pursuant to Conn. Gen. Stat. § 16-245m, in consultation with the 
Connecticut Energy Efficiency Board. 
  
Condition of Approval #7 states: 

With the understanding that UI is currently working to develop a new data management system, they are 
directed to take the following interim steps to improve the quality and timeliness of their evaluation data: 

• Produce an accurate data dictionary for review by the Evaluation Administrator prior to the 
September 12, 2022 Evaluation Committee meeting.  

• Work with the Evaluation Administrator to produce standard data requests for impact and 
process evaluations, with accurate variable names, suitable for every major program.  

On September 8, 2022, UI submitted and extension of time to file to October 3, 2022.2 DEEP approves 
this request for extension. UI should file its response to Condition of Approval #7 with DEEP on October 

 
1 See DEEP Final Determination regarding the 2022-2024 Conservation and Load Management Plan, June 1, 
2022, available 
at:  https://www.dpuc.state.ct.us/DEEPEnergy.nsf/c6c6d525f7cdd1168525797d0047c5bf/92c11f8776277ac0852588
550070059b?OpenDocument  
2 See CNG/SCG/UI Request for Extension of Time – Condition of Approval #7, September 8, 2022, available at: 
https://www.dpuc.state.ct.us/DEEPEnergy.nsf/c6c6d525f7cdd1168525797d0047c5bf/8825883d00757f46852588b70
0418808?OpenDocument  

https://www.dpuc.state.ct.us/DEEPEnergy.nsf/c6c6d525f7cdd1168525797d0047c5bf/92c11f8776277ac0852588550070059b?OpenDocument
https://www.dpuc.state.ct.us/DEEPEnergy.nsf/c6c6d525f7cdd1168525797d0047c5bf/92c11f8776277ac0852588550070059b?OpenDocument
https://www.dpuc.state.ct.us/DEEPEnergy.nsf/c6c6d525f7cdd1168525797d0047c5bf/8825883d00757f46852588b700418808?OpenDocument
https://www.dpuc.state.ct.us/DEEPEnergy.nsf/c6c6d525f7cdd1168525797d0047c5bf/8825883d00757f46852588b700418808?OpenDocument


 

3, 2022 and be prepared to discuss their response at the October 3 Evaluation Committee meeting, as 
necessary.  

If you have any questions, please contact Kate Donatelli at kate.donatelli@ct.gov.   

Thank you,  
  
Shubhada Kambli  
Director, Office of Building and Transportation Decarbonization  
  
Copy:  
Neil Beup, Chair, Connecticut Energy Efficiency Board  
Amy McLean, Vice Chair, Connecticut Energy Efficiency Board  
Emily Rice, Executive Secretary, Connecticut Energy Efficiency Board  
Stacy Sherwood, Technical Consultant, Connecticut Energy Efficiency Board  
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